

Stow Heath Primary School Nursery Newsletter

Week Beginning: 23rd September 2019

Baa Baa Black Sheep!

Next week we will be singing Baa Baa Black Sheep. The words to the rhyme will be in your child's box so they can practice at home. Children will be learning to listen carefully and follow instructions, as we will be creating pictures of sheep.



Spare Clothes

If your child comes home in nursery clothes could you please wash and return them as soon as possible.

We would be very grateful for donations of unwanted pants, socks and trousers for boys and girls as our spare clothes are running out.

Stars of the Week

Morning Nursery

Ekamjot Sidhu, Chanel Ingram, Neveigha Nicholls

Afternoon Nursery

Isaac Enthoven, George Pelham, Paramveer Singh

Belongings

Please can you make sure all your child's belongings are labeled (clothes, coats, shoes, bags and water bottles)

Voluntary Contribution

Nursery ask for a voluntary contribution of £1.50 each half a term or 30p a week towards some of the different activities such as food tasting, baking, cooking. Please bring it in with your child or send it in an envelope.

Uniform

Monday – Muddy Monday (tracksuit)
Tuesday – School Uniform
Wednesday – School Uniform
Thursday – School Uniform
Friday – PE (tracksuit)